

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA CALIFORNIA

PLANNING COMMISSION

COUNTY ENGINEERING BUILDING 123 E. ANAPAMU ST. SANTA BARBARA, CALIF. 93101-2058 PHONE: (805) 568-2000 FAX: (805) 568-2030

TO THE HONORABLE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA, CALIFORNIA

PLANNING COMMISSION HEARING OF FEBRUARY 9, 2011

RE: 2010 Comprehensive General Plan Annual Progress Report

Hearing on the request of the Long Range Planning Division to receive and review the 2010 Comprehensive General Plan Annual Progress Report and direct staff to forward any comments to the Board of Supervisors.

Dear Honorable Members of the Board of Supervisors:

At the Planning Commission hearing of February 9, 2011, Commissioner Blough moved, seconded by Commissioner Brown and carried by a vote of 5 to 0 to:

- 1. Receive and review the 2010 Comprehensive General Plan Annual Progress Report (Attachment A of the staff report dated January 21, 2011); and
- 2. Direct staff to forward a recommendation to the Board of Supervisors to receive and file the 2010 Comprehensive General Plan Progress Report.

Sincerely,

Dianne M. Black

Secretary Planning Commission

cc:

Case File

Planning Commission File

Dianne M. Black, Director Development Review

Architect:

Ed Yates, Deputy County Counsel

ranne M. Black

Paul Clementi, Planner